
 

 

 
 
Monday, April 8, 2013 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kristen Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd.  (EB-2012-0152) 
Application for 2013 Electricity Distribution Rates 
Decision and Order – Confirmation of Rate Order and Explanation of Inaccuracies  

 

Further to the Decision and Order of the Ontario Energy Board dated April 4, 2013 in the 
above-noted matter, please be advised that North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd. (NBHDL) has 
reviewed the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges set out in Appendix A. 
 
During the review of the Tariff of Rates and Charges, NBHDL noted a discrepancy in the final 
page of the Tariff (page 10 of 10).  Under the Retail Service Charges section, the Tariff lists 
the “Monthly Variable Charge, per customer, per retailer” as $.50; NBHDL’s approved rate is 
$1.37/customer. 
 
In all other respects, NBHDL confirms that the Tariff is complete and accurate. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
 
Melissa Casson, 
Regulatory Manager 
North Bay Hydro Distribution Limited 
(705) 474-8100 (300) 
mcasson@northbayhydro.com 
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